Amy Ow

From: Camille Leung

Sent: Tuesday, November 10, 2020 9:57 AM
To: Amy Ow

Subject: FW: Letter of 11/9/20

Attachments: Scan_0039.pdf

From: David Byers <dbyers@landuselaw.net>

Sent: Monday, November 9, 2020 3:06 PM

To: John Nibbelin <jnibbelin@smcgov.org>; Steve Monowitz <smonowitz@smcgov.org>; Dave Pine
<dpine@smcgov.org>; Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org>

Cc: Jack Chamberlain <jtuttlec@aol.com>; 'Roland Haga' <RHAGA@BKF.com>; Rich Newman
<rnewman@resolutionstrategiesinc.com>

Subject: Letter of 11/9/20

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know
the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

Hi,
Attached is a letter re the Highlands project.

Stay healthy

David J. Byers, Esq.
Byers/Richardson

Lawyers

260 West MacArthur Street
Sonoma, CA 95476
650-759-3375
dbyers@landuselaw.net




